TENNESSEE GOLF FOUNDATION ANNOUNCEMENT

The Tennessee Golf Foundation has been monitoring the rapidly changing developments regarding the
coronavirus (COVID-19). Based on the information currently available, we have made the decision to suspend
all TGF programing for the next 30 days, beginning on March 16, 2020 and running through April 15, 2020.

This includes all Sneds Tour tournaments, The First Tee of Tennessee activities across the state, Tennessee
Middle School Golf Association (TMSGA) competitions, and programming at TGF facilities (The Little Course,
VinnyLinks, Concord Park and Beverly Park). These courses will currently remain open for public play, but we
will reassess the situation if needed.

The Tennessee Golf Foundation is disappointed that we have to make this decision; however, the overall health
and safety of our participants, junior golfers, families and staff are our main priorities. We will resume
operations as soon as it is appropriate. We appreciate your patience and understanding, and we look forward to
seeing you back on the course soon.
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SCHOOL GOLF ASSOCIATION, AND TGF EVENTS AND FACILITIES




